
 

June 4, 2015 
 
 
Dear Planning Commission,  
 
This letter is in reference to the proposed new industrial development for Pittsburgh Paint and Glass (PPG).  
 
PPG operates as a premier manufacturer of paint and related products. PPG has proven to be an excellent partner 
in the city of Aurora providing over 60 jobs to residents. PPG has a strong investment in the community, and has 
operated in Farnsworth International Business Park for over nine years. To continue to provide jobs, innovation, 
and revenue to the community, PPG is looking to expand their manufacturing and operations capacity.  
 
The proposed development of a new 305,000 square foot facility near I-88 and Orchard Road ensures that the 
jobs and related benefits will stay in Aurora. The new facility will also carry the option for a future 160,000 square 
foot expansion, creating additional jobs opportunities and benefits for community residents. 
 
Seize the Future Development Foundation is looking forward to a continued and mutually beneficial partnership 
with PPG. We strongly encourage the Planning Commission to approve PPG’s development agreement.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
David A. Hulseberg 
President/CEO 
 


